
 

 

March 2015 

Open Night 

Visit of D A Carson 

We were delighted to welcome Professor Carson (Trinity Evangelical Divinity 

School, Illinois) to 

College on 12th 

March. He gave 

two lectures on 

Acts 17 entitled 

‘Evangelism and 

Culture’. He had 

also been speaking at the ABCI Pastors’ conference on the theme ‘The Cross 

and Christian Ministry’ from 1 Corinthians. All the talks are available at the IBC 

website by clicking here. (www.irishbaptistcollege.co.uk/index.php?p=audio) 

Please continue to pray for 20 new Undergraduate students 

and 10 Postgraduate students for September 2015. 

Thank you for your prayerful support for the College 
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